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Joint Committee on Transportation Reinvestment, 

 

My husband and I have lived in the St. Johns neighborhood for over 12 years and we 

are extremely worried  about getting trapped here in an earthquake. We desperately 

need funding to repair just one of the bridges so that we can all get out safely and/or 

emergency services can reach all of us us. This has the potential to be a major 

catastrophe if we do nothing to repair one of the bridges. Please support this bill in 

defense of the thousands of St. Johns families and residents. This catastrophe can 

be prevented if you make the right decision in support of this bill. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Erin Neff-Minyard  


